
Dr. William S. Stokes

I am writing to urge you to implement non-animal testing methods in your HPV
program.  It is high time to end the needless killing and torture of living creatures
when there are other legitimate non-animal testing methods available.

Thank you for your consideration of my comments
John Peterson


